
Miss Elizabeth Kirkorian 
94 Kinsman Street 
Lowell, Mass. 

Dear Miss Kirkorian: 

May 20, 1971 

I am very sorry that the receipt for the 
donations in lieu of flowers was apparently mailed 
without a covering letter. It was an inadvertence 
for which I apologize. 

We greatly appreciate the donation, and the 
spirit that prompted it. 

JA:jd 
Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


